
From County Councillor John Peck (mob: 07748181719) 

 

Re: Licence application, Forest Events Ltd., The 616, Wellow, Newark, NG22 0EJ 

 

I’m writing to object to the above application. I note that the application requests a licence for 

refreshments and music through to 2am each day. Wellow is a small rural, entirely residential 

village and as such, I believe it inappropriate to grant a licence to a premises which will 

potentially keep open until at least 2am in the morning throughout the year. This would 

presumably attract a number of visitors to the premises, possibly on every evening, with the 

potential for noise and anti social behaviour causing disturbance to nearby residents as 

visitors leave the premises. This could extend will beyond the time the 2am end time of the 

proposed licence. I therefore urge that the application be rejected. I believe this village is an 

inappropriate setting for a licenced music venue to be open at the hours stated in the 

application but if the committee is minded to grant a licence, then I would urge that the time 

stipulated should be considerably earlier than 2am. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Regards 

 

John Peck (County Councillor, Sherwood Forest Division) 

 

 


